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Even more Holiday Schemes in 2018
Unfortunately we are unable to provide a Holiday Scheme during
October half-term this year due to ongoing difficulties with securing a
venue. We can however confirm that we will be able to provide a
February, Easter, May and Summer Holiday Scheme in 2018!



Limited spaces!

We are really excited to be offering more Holiday Schemes
during 2018. Our February and May schemes will have
limited spaces- a maximum of 32 children per day. As many
of you are aware we usually cater for around 60 children per
day. We therefore recommend that parents/carers book
early for half-term schemes to avoid disappointment.

Our 2018 Easter and Summer Holiday Schemes will continue
to accommodate for around 60-70 children. We are usually
fully booked on many days during these busy times so
booking early is still advisable.

‘A sneaky peak’- February 2018

The February half-term activity timetable will be released much
earlier this year- in approximately four weeks! We will keep you
updated via the website on exact dates! As soon as this
information is released, bookings will open.

We can also confirm that we have arranged a falconry
experience day for the children! This is a brand new activity at
the Holiday Scheme that we are super excited about hosting.



Summer Holiday Scheme 2017!

A huge thank-you to all of the children who attended our Summer
17 Holiday Scheme. The staff had so much fun supporting the
children over the six week period. We hope the children enjoyed
the activities and made some new friendships along the way.

We look forward to seeing you all again in February 2018!

Visit our Website
warwick.ac.uk/holidayscheme

Get in Touch
07392125620 or email mailto:holidayscheme@warwick.ac.uk


